
 

House notices (week commencing 2nd May) 

Shield and Plate Awards update  
House points this week  

 
 

Shield competition so far  
 

 
Plate competition so far  
 

 
 



 

DNA and Learners of the week 
 
The House team is very proud of our learners at NIA. We have seen fantastic demonstrations of 
collaboration, responsibility, respect, care, excellence and aspiration this week. Well done everybody 
for demonstrating our character drivers. Remember that our character driver focus is respect.  
#NIA ways: respect 

 
Ruby: This week our Ruby learner of the week is Hubert (8.06) for contributing to lots of our Ruby 
House Points this week. You have been working hard, demonstrating all the character drivers this 
week and making positive changes. Keep up the excellent work, striving towards our character 
driver focus of respect.  
Miss Milne (Head of Ruby House) 
 
Sapphire: This week our Sapphire learner of the week is Rufus (10.09). He has earnt the most house 
points in Sapphire this week by demonstrating great Aspiration and Excellence in his lessons. Keep up 
the hard work! 
Mr Cayford (Head of Sapphire House) 
 
Diamond:  This week our Diamond learner of the week is Maisie (7.07) for achieving the most House 
Points this week in the whole of Diamond House. I am very proud of you for demonstrating so much 
respect, excellence and aspiration in every single lesson.  
Mrs Meneses (Head of Diamond House) 
 
Emerald: This week the learner of the week in Emerald is Lucy W (8.12) because she has demonstrated 
aspiration and excellence in receiving numerous postcards over the past two weeks. Well done for 
demonstrating the DNA of NIA and displaying responsibility and respect. 
Miss Tandoh (Head of Emerald House)  
 
Amethyst: The Amethyst learner of the week is Gabriel (10.7) who has been working really hard on 
improving in lessons and around the building. You have developed into an excellent role model for 
our Amethyst family. Keep up the good work! 
Miss Perry (Head of Amethyst House) 
 
Amber:  

The Learner of the week in Amber house is Sofia (11.07). She has been consistently demonstrating 
great aspiration and excellence in her lessons working towards her exams. Keep up the hard work!  
Miss Rowley (Head of Amber House) 

 
 
 
 
 

Competitions 
 



Next week we are continuing the Smash Bros house competitions. This is occurring during lunch 

times on floor one classrooms. There will be a set day for each year group and a final on the last day 

to crown the winner. These days are as follows: 

Monday 9th -Post 16 

Tuesday 10th -Year 7    

Wednesday 11th - Finals  

Students wishing to take part need to collect a pass from their form tutor 

Well done to Year 8/9/10/11 for taking part this week. 

 

Also look out for announcements in the tutor PowerPoint for our football and netball House 

competitions coming soon. 

Student leadership: 
Head of Houses will meet with House Captains, Cabinet Ministers and Students Head of House 
every Friday week 2. We will now meet as a whole group. There will be a session in the morning 
for KS3 and a session in the afternoon for KS4 and KS5. Every session will have a different focus 
and there will be training and leadership opportunities.  
Please check the tutor presentation to see time and location of these meetings.  

 
 


